Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2009 9:48 AM

To: ‘gkowtha@stratusinc.net'

Cc: chris.driscoll@danskinvestments.com; chuck.miller@danskinvestments.com;
kphares@ix.netcom.com; pmcintyre@aeiconsultants.com

Subject: RE: Former USA Station no. 57

Gowri,

As discussed in your correspondence dated July 28, 2009, the proposed submittal of a report
containing a remedial alternatives evaluation and proposed site-specific cleanup goals by
August 7, 2009 is acceptable.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

————— Original Message-----

From: Gowri Kowtha [mailto:gkowtha@stratusinc.net]

Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2009 10:47 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: chris.driscoll@danskinvestments.com; chuck.miller@danskinvestments.com;
kphares@ix.netcom.com; pmcintyre@aeiconsultants.com

Subject: Former USA Station no. 57

Jerry:

Please find attached a letter documenting our conversation yesterday and requesting for a
extension.

Sincerely

Gowri Kowtha, P.E.

Stratus Environmental Inc.
530 676 6001 (work)

530 676 6005 (fax)



